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Our tax assistance service will be starting later than we had 

hoped. As of now we expect to begin on February 15 on a 

very limited basis. 

Our two preparers, Joan Huseth and Dale Aaberg, will be 

preparing tax filings remotely due to COVID restrictions. 

Therefore, contact with the taxpayer will be through computer and phone contact. However, the 

interview and gathering of documents, as well as the signing of completed returns will require two brief 

visits at the Center. 

Initially we will serve those who have rent credit and the simplest filings. Homeowners with property tax 

refunds may be scheduled after property tax statements are received for 2021 - - typically in mid-late 

March. 

If your tax situation is very basic we may be able to serve you. Call the Center at 320-762-2087 for more 

info on scheduling an appointment. For those we are able to serve, we will schedule a time for the 

interview and collection of documents at the Center. 

 


